Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/16/2012 11:01:31 PM

First name: Anon

Last name: tmartinez@continentaldividetrail.org

Organization:

Title:

Comments: CDNST Lujan to La Garita EA Comments

Dear Mr. Burch,

Please find attached the Continental Divide Trail Coalition comments to the EA for the Proposed Relocation of the CDNST between Lujan Pass to La Garita Wilderness Boundary. Please reply that you have received these comments and if you have any need for clarification on our comments.

Sincerely,

Teresa Martinez Continental Divide Trail Coalition P.O. Box 552 Pine, CO 80470

email: tmartinez@continentaldividetrail.org

cell: 540-449-4506

www.continentaldividetrail.org